
 

 

 

As a Healthcare provider, we are exempt 

from closing during all tiers and lockdowns, 

so if you need us, we are Open! 
 

We have put various policies and procedures in place 

since March 2020, to comply with the ever-changing 

guidelines set out by Governing bodies and professional 

associations, including social distancing where possible, 

screens at our front desk, sanitiser throughout the 

practice and various items of PPE. 
 

Everyone entering the practice are required to wear face 

coverings while onsite unless medically exempt. 
 

We are operating on reduced hours and availability to 

minimise the number of patients and team members on 

site at any one time, so booking in advance is 

recommended! 
 

Please contact us for more information by 

calling 01752 770131, or emailing 

info@plymouthchiropractic.com 


